
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We’re really excited to announce that this year the children will be raising money 
for Comic Relief by trying something new.  The children have been able to choose 
an activity to try on Friday afternoon. A number of these will be run by coaches 
from local community sports clubs. 
 

On Friday your child will need to come to school wearing something appropriate 
for the activity they have chosen.  In most cases, normal school PE kit will be fine, 
however those children taking part in activities taking place outside will need to 
ensure they have warm (potentially waterproof) clothing that is ok to get muddy. 
 

Inside activity Outside activity 

Dance 
Speed stacking 
Sports hall athletics 
Chess 
Gymnastics 

Rugby 
Football 
Skipping 
Basketball 
Hockey 
Korfball 
Tennis 
Assault Course 

 
On the morning of the 17th March, teachers will be collecting any spare change 
you have to donate to Comic Relief. 
 

After school, some of the sports that were coached by coaches from our 
community sports clubs will be available to give more details about joining their 
club. 
 

Thank you 
 
Mrs Power and Mrs Baker 
 


